
16 November 2017 
 
This letter is to verify that Eystein Opsahl attended, presented and was a significant contributor for the following at the 
SETAC North America 38th Annual Meeting in Minneapolis, Minnesota on 12- 16 November 2017.  
 
Presentation presented: 
 
Date: Thursday, November 16, 2017 
Presentation Type: Platform 
Title: Long term marine fate and effects of Enhanced oil recovery polymers - A analytical challange 
 
Contributor to the following session: 
 
SETAC Ask-Me-Anything on Pharmaceuticals and Microplastics. Both Threads have been archived and can be found 
online. 
Microplastics: https://doi.org/10.15200/winn.151083.36642 
Pharmaceuticals: https://doi.org/10.15200/winn.151083.36641 
 
 
We commend the author on this research and presentation as a part of our Society.  If additional information is 
required, please contact our office at the number listed below. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Gregory Schiefer 
Executive Director 
SETAC North America 
 


